WORLD FEDERATION OF ADHD

Mrs. Dorota Szarlata University of Adam Mickiewwicz in Poznan Mieczykowa 95 65-012 Zielona Gora Poland

25th September 2024

Certificate of Membership Member no. 874

Dear Mrs. Szarlata.

On behalf of Prof. Dr. Stephen V. Faraone, President of the World Federation of ADHD, we herewith confirm your individual membership in the World Federation of ADHD, starting on the 10th July 2024.

We wish you a fruitful year with the World Federation of ADHD. Please have a look on the website www.adhd-federation.org for up to date information.

If there are any queries regarding your membership, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards World Federation of ADHD Global Head Office



PRESIDENT

Prof. Dr. Stephen Faraone Department of Psychiatry SUNY Upstate Medical University 750 East Adams Street Syracuse, NY 13210, USA

VICE-PRESIDENTS

Prof. Jan Buitelaar Radboud University Medical Center Postbus 9102, 6500 Nijmegen The Netherlands

Prof. Dr. Li Yang Child Mental Health Research Unit Peking University Sixth Hospital 51, Huayuan Bei Road, Haidian District Beijing, 100191, People's Republic of China

SECRETARY GENERAL

Prof. Dr. Mark Bellgrove School of Psychological Sciences Monash University Clayton 3800 VIC, Australia

TREASURER

Prof. Dr. Manfred Gerlach Department of Child and Adolescent Psychiatry, Psychosomatics and Psychotherapy University of Würzburg Füchsleinstr. 15 97080 Würzburg, Germany

WORLD FEDERATION OF ADHD

Global Head Office Zum Ehrenhain 34 22885 Barsbüttel, Germany Phone: +49 – 40 – 670 88 20 Fax: +49 – 40 – 670 32 83 Email: adhd@cpo-hanser.de